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Joyce Asmus 
Judy Boyle 
Nicki Mendoza 
Pam & Hannah Henel     
Norma & Rodger Hernandez   
Claire Wulff 
Sue Michutka (sister of Mary Lane)  
Carol Mason 
Beverly Jackson 
Gary, Denny, (classmates of Marilyn) 
Verena Frisch (friend of Craig & Miriam Batke) 
Kay Asmus 
Larry Harris & Doris Beck 
 

Normal Office hours; Tuesdays, Wednesdays & 
Thursdays 9am-2pm and Pr Meg & SAM Jon 10-
2pm Tues. & Thursdays. For any pastoral  
concerns or in need of an appointment you can 
call or email either office (St. Paul 419-823-
1731/Zion 419-878-0266) For pastoral 
emergencies contact Pr. Meg at (419)308-5032 
 

Curious to what our sister parish Zion Lutheran of Waterville 
is up to. Check them out at their website; 
http://www.zionlutheranwaterville.org  Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/zionwaterville 
 
 

NWO Synod Mission Statement; 

 

You can find approved minutes from the Council Meetings on 
the bulletin board  outside the secretary’s office.   
 

Follow along with Pastor Meg & SAM Jon during 

the service and bring your Bible to worship! 

Highlight God's word, make notations and enjoy 

His word that is being taught! 

SPEAKER 
5 SAM Jon Rhoades   
12 PR Meg Boger  
19 SAM Jon Rhoades 
26 PR Meg Boger 
 

ASSISTING MINISTER    

5 Wayne Thomas  
12 Diane Myerholtz  
19 Larry Asmus  
26 Jt Worship @ Zion, 10:00 am 
 

READER 

5 Matt Wulff 
12 Laura Short 
19 Carol Asmus 
26 Jt Worship @ Zion, 10:00 am 
 

CANTOR 
5 Claire Wulff  
12 Mike androvich 
19 April Hites 
26 Jt Worship @ Zion, 10:00 am 
 

USHERS 
5 Denny Asmus, Nick & Aver Eckel  
12 Carol Asmus & Mike Androvich 
19 Steve Asmus & Dave Schalitz 
26 Jt Worship @ Zion, 10:00 am 
 

Acolyte 
7 Cade Eckel 

http://www.zionlutheranwaterville.org/
https://www.facebook.com/zionwaterville
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2  Evelyn Hartman 
2  Lincoln Walls 
6  Deb Zellin 
9  Jennifer Asmus     
9  Rachel Eckel 
10  Jesse Lambdin 
16  Nathan Avers 
17  Jeannine Grimm 
18  Brenda Haynes 
21  Brad Dennis 
23  Sherry Euler 
24  Megan Rice 
26  Nick Eckel 

26  Everett Lambdin 
26  Emma Lambdin 
28  Brad Heft 
30  Brandon Avers 
October 10 Frank & Susan Marsico 
 

If your birthday or anniversary was missed, please let Jan 
know by email or a note in her box. (Birthdates & 
anniversaries were not on the address update forms)   
Don’t forget to save your can pop tops for the 
Ronald McDonald House. They not only come on 
your pop cans but on soup, broth, and many other 

things. Thanks to everyone that saves tabs from 
pop/drink and soup/ vegetable cans for Ronald 
McDonald House. The money they receive from 
the tabs feeds the families that stay at Ronald 
McDonald for a year. Please keep them coming! 

The Otsego Food Pantry accepts all food & monetary 
donations but for October donations they are asking 
for; Soup, Stove Top Stuffing, Mens/Womens 
Deodorant and Cat & Dog Food. Also, due to a 
reduction in funding from various sources, monetary 
donations are needed. 

If anyone on the Property Committee has any 
issues that Matt Wulff might be able to help with, 
or needs anything brought to Church Council, his  
cell number is 419-308-8064. You can also email 
Matt at wulffspack@woh.rr.com 
 

Despite the cooler 

temperatures fun was had 

by all at the Pre-Rally Day 

Shenanigans on Saturday, 

Sept. 8.There was a fire 

with s’mores and lawn 

games. Many thanks to 

Outreach for organizing 

the fun! 

 

We will be collecting items for The Cocoon 
during the month of October which is 
Domestic Violence & Sexual Abuse month. 
Kathy Mull and Robin Guideria will be joining 
us on October 26th at Zion to tell us how The 
Cocoon serves our community. Items needed; 
toilet paper, paper towels, liquid laundry 
detergent and softener, toothpaste and 
deodorant, tall drawstring kitchen bags, 
shampoo and conditioner sets, snack items 
that are individually wrapped, granola bars 
and fruit cups, and gift cards in $20 
increments only to Meijer, Kroger and 
Speedway. A complete list will be posted on 
the bulletin board by the Sunday School 
rooms. Thank you for your continued support 
of our Outreach at St. Paul! 

mailto:wulffspack@woh.rr.com
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Rally Day was held Sunday, September 

7th. It began with a blessing of the staff 

and finished up with a wonderful meal 

after service! Special thanks to 

Outreach/Education for organizing it 

and to everyone who stayed to share a 

meal and all who brought food to share!  
 

 

Outreach will be participating in Otsego’s 
Trunk or Treat; 

Sunday, September 28 we had a Blessing of the 
Quilts during worship. These quilts were 
handmade by our very own St. Paul Quilt Group! 
After they are blessed, they will be packed up and 
sent to various organizations like Habitat for 
Humanity, The Ronald McDonald House in Toledo 
and Lutheran World Relief. LWR’s quilt ministry is 
their longest running program with the distribution 
of their first quilts in 1945 to families in Europe at 
the end of WWII. An average of 300,000 quilts 
year are given away to those in need worldwide. 
“LWR Mission quilts are highly regarded 
throughout the world because of their quality and 
consistency.” https://lwr.org/quilts. Baby quilts are 
available for purchase and if you are interested in 
buying a quilt to help buy batting, just see Marilyn 
Woolace or Judy Arps.  

 

https://lwr.org/quilts
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